2554 State Highway 10

R D 1

Mangonui 0494

Phone (09) 4060300

Email: office@oruaiti.school.nz

www.oruaiti.school.nz



ORUAITI SCHOOL

Caring, Responsible, Confident

Dear Parents/Caregivers

Welcome to Oruaiti School we hope you and your family will enjoy and benefit from your schooling years with us.

Attached please find the following:

- Pupil enrolment form
- Cyber Safety document

There is other useful information available on our school website www.oruaiti.school.nz. Stationery Lists are on our website and available for purchase at the school office.

Our school has a compulsory uniform, which is:

Boys

- Black Shorts or Black trousers
- Maroon polo top with school emblem printed on (available from the office \$30.00 sizes 4-14, XS, S, M, L)
- Maroon polar fleece jacket (available from the office \$40.00 sizes 4-14, XS, S, M, L)
- Sports jacket (available from the office \$65.00 size 4-14, XS, S, M, L)
- School Hat (available from the office \$11.00 assorted sizes)
- Black shoes with black or white socks for winter, black jandals or sandals for summer
- Black or white long-sleeved skivvy can be worn under polo top in winter

Girls

- Black Shorts, Skirt or Black trousers
- Maroon polo top with school emblem printed on (available from the office \$30.00 sizes 4-14, XS, S, M, L)
- Maroon polar fleece jacket (available from the office \$40.00 sizes 4-14, XS, S, M, L)
- Sports jacket (available from the office \$65.00 size 4-14, XS, S, M, L)
- School Hat (available from the office \$11.00 assorted sizes)
- Black shoes with black or white socks for winter, black jandals or sandals for summer
- Black or white long-sleeved skivvy can be worn under polo top in winter

ALL CLOTHING SHOULD BE CLEARLY NAMED

We trust that your child's time here at Oruaiti School will be happy and full of learning opportunities but if you have any concerns please feel free to make an appointment with your child's teacher to discuss them. If you then feel your concerns have not been adequately addressed by your child's teacher, please make an appointment at the office to see the principal.

Regards

Diane Bates

Principal